
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:  Board of Directors 
From: Karl Drew, General Manager 
Date: July 17, 2015 
Subject: November 3, 2015 Consolidated Election 
 
 
We have two board member positions that will be on the ballot for the November 3rd election.  Ken 
Stone’s and Connie Bracher’s term of office ends on the first Friday of December 2015.   
 
Hopefully, both Board Members will re-file for their positions on the Board.   
 
The Candidate Filing period began on July 13, 2015 and ends August 7, 2015 at 5 pm.   
 
Candidates can pick up and file documents at the following locations: 
 
 San Bernardino County Election Office Monday through Friday, 8 am to 5 pm 
 777 E. Rialto Avenue 
 San Bernardino, CA 92415 
 909-387-8300 
 
 Hesperia Branch Library   July 30, 2015 from 12:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
 9650 7th Avenue 
 Hesperia, CA 92345 
 
The Registrar of Voters office is recommending calling to schedule a time to pick up and file your 
candidate papers to reduce your wait time at the filing location.  Please call 909-387-8300 to schedule 
an appointment for both locations.  Walk-ins are also welcome.   
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